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Thursday evening, April 28, there was a gathering of 27 brothers and sisters for a combined monthly 

Town Hall and weekly 430 Tribal Messiah Trinity update meetings. 

 

It started out with Town Hall questions and answers. Concerns about witnessing and guest follow-up care 

and organization for new Sunday School classes were addressed. There was also an update on utilizing 

the Chun Hwa Goon property for guests and public gatherings. The meeting was held in the space above 

the garages which was the Hida's former residence. Also, serving to remind us of the hard work and 

loving care by which the Hida's were able to offer in caring for this property that will now need 

everyone's united effort to continue to keep well for our community. 

 

So, for this space and the other locations there is a request that members submit creative names to more 

easily refer to these places. Please text your suggestions to Rev. Doo. 

 

The 430 Tribal Messiah Trinity updates addressed many questions concerning the Blessing on August 

19th, the fees associated with that Blessing and qualifications for participants. Categories were more 

clearly defined and it was announced that the organization for an Il Shim Ceremony for youth is being 

considered. Various available educational programs were explained for our guests/friends who will be the 

Blessing participants for their spiritual growth and preparation for the "big day", and how that process can 

be on going throughout the coming weeks. Help is being offered to install Blessing and DP educational 

video resources on your smart phones or other devices. 

 

It was a warm and open gathering. James Oberg inspired everyone with his report on his Trinity meeting 

this week. Many people had their questions answered and felt there was a lot of productive conversation. 

Please keep checking in to see the updated information posted and send an e-mail to Rev. Doo if you have 

any questions or comments. 

 

Thank you all for your prayers and participation for bringing the Blessing to Las Vegas! 

 

Sera Hirano 

 

 


